
From: Marlowe Weldon Foster <marlowe.foster@basf.com>
To: Patel, SwatiSwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov

Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
Date: 7/21/2016 1:46:55 PM

Subject: Request for 30 min. Intro Meeting

Dear Swati and Katherine:

My name is Marlowe Foster and I am the new Government Affairs executive for BASF in the Gulf Coast region. SC is 
considered part of the Gulf Coast in our state allocation. I will be on a South Carolina / Georgia swing the week of August 
22nd and wanted to check your calendars for the morning or afternoon of August 22nd or the morning of August 23rd for a 
brief 30 minute meeting. This is for introductory purposes. I have no specific issues.

As you know we have a significant presence in Seneca, SC and I would like to acquaint you with me and our BASF facility 
there. During this trip I will also be meeting with Secretary Hitt, the South Carolina Manufacturers Alliance and several state 
legislators.

Thanks so much for your consideration and I look forward to seeing you soon.

Best,

Marlowe

Marlowe Weldon Foster
BASF Corporation - Government Affairs, Gulf Coast Region

Phone: +1-225-339-7215, Mobile: +1-919-717-9264, Email: marlowe.foster@basf.com
Postal Address: BASF, 8404 River Road, 70734 Geismar, LA, United States
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